
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
March 22, 2023 

 
Islamic Relief USA 
National Office 
3655 Wheeler Avenue 
Alexandria, VA 22304 
 
Dear Friends, 
  
I write to wish everyone at Islamic Relief USA Ramadan Mubarak as you observe this 
holy month. I hope you find this Ramadan to be a time of spiritual renewal, gathering 
with family, and giving thanks for the good in life. 
  
I have seen how resilient, compassionate, and charitable the Muslim American 
community has been throughout the challenges of the last few years. Your charitable and 
voluntary acts have been a lifeline to so many in our community, and I can’t thank you 
enough for your work to end poverty, hunger and suffering in our country. 
 
I hope you all have a safe and healthy Ramadan, and I look forward to our continued 
partnership as we work to build a stronger, more equitable America. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 

Katherine M. Clark 
Member of Congress 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


